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Dates for your Diary 
 

Friday 3rd December 

FONV Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Monday 13th December 

Robins & Wrens Sacrwell Farm 

Trip 

 
Wednesday 15th December 

School Christmas Dinner 

 
Friday 17th December 

Last Day of Autumn Term 

 
Wednesday 5th January 

First Day of Spring Term 

 
Friday 14th January 

Young Voices Choir – O2 

 
Saturday 15th January 

Deadline for September 2022 

Primary Admissions 

Applications 

 
Friday 21st January 

Stibbington Residential Deposit 

Deadline 

 
Friday 4th February 

PGL Payment Due 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 29th November 2021 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Ethan Skylarks       Emily                      

Wrens   Patrick Swallows      Charlie            

Puffins   Rodrigo Swifts            Oscar               

Cuckoos  Dylan Doves           Freya                          

Nightingales Elliott Owls              Archie                

   Ravens          Reuben                      

Latest News! 

 

As a school we are 

recruiting for an 

additional teacher in 

Reception – no one is 

leaving.   

 

Mrs Pearson is 

increasingly spending 

more time in her 

SENCO role and in 

order to ensure 

consistency in the unit 

we will be looking to 

increase the capacity 

at this end of school.  

This will be a positive 

step for supporting 

workload across the 

whole school.  
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

 

Friday is Christmas Jumper 

Day.  It is a non-uniform Day, 

but preferably with a 

Christmas themed Jumper.   

 

As a reminder, Friends have 

requested food, drink or new 

gifts (e.g. candles or games) 

for the Christmas Hampers.    

 

Raffle tickets will be sold next 

week. 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 97.78% 

Wrens  88.07% 

Puffins   94.48% 

Cuckoos  97.97% 

Nightingales 98.33% 

Skylarks 90.54% 

Swallows 93.71% 

Swifts 96.98% 

Doves 92.67% 

Owls 94.00% 

Ravens 95.42% 
 

School 94.64% 
 

 

On Line Safety: 

 
As Christmas comes nearer, gifts 

may enable children more 

access on line.  Make sure you 

have supported their online 

safety with knowledge from the 

NSPCC: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keep

ing-children-safe/online-safety/ 
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